FY23 CareerTEC PUBLIC HEARING RE: E-LEARNING MINUTES
203/ W. Galena Ave.
Freeport, iL 61032
Thursday, May 4, 2023

The following members responded to roll call at 1:33 p.m.._Supt. Jason Grey, Dakota
District; Supt. Anna Alvarado, Freeport District; Supt. Jeff Milburn, Orangeville District; and
Supt. Mike Schiffman, Pearl City District, Also in attendance were Brian Greene,
CareerTEC Director, and Jody Ackerman, Recording Secretary. Absent were Supt. Kurt
Albersteft, Durand District; and Supt. Carl Carlson, Pecatonica District.

Director Brian Greene presented the proposed E-Learning Plan and opened it up for public
comment to which there was none in person, but the CareerTEC teachers have asked if
they could initially submit 3 E-Learning Day plans instead of a full 5 plans. If needed, 2
more plans would be submitted shortly after the third E-Learning Day.

Director Brian Greene will submit the required documentation to the ROE for processing.
Schiffman entertained a motion to adjourn the hearing,

Motion was made by Grey to adjourn the hearing at 1:35 p.m. and seconded by Alvarado.
Motion carried following voice vote with all in favor.

Schiffman declared the public hearing closed: 1:35 p.m.
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